
From Media Services:

We are scanning images from the NRHS photo collection, as time permits, actually I 
can do some early in the morning before I leave for my school job. There is now a photo
gallery on the NRHS website. While I have not counted, there must be several hundred 
images already posted. Several collections have been donated. Steve Timko, who 
writes from Morning Sun Books has sent a group slides. We are acquiring the photo 
(slides) collection of the late Dick Flock, who was a well known rail photographer and 
modeler in the Pittsburgh, Pa. area. This came as a recommendation from a good friend
of mine, Dr. Neal Schorr, who is aware I manage the NRHS photo collection. We are 
still working on Walter Weeble's 16mm films and video recordings as well.

As a result of our photo postings on the NRHS website, we have had numerous 
requests for copies of these pictures.  

Mitchell Dakelman
Director of Media Services       


